
Notice of Intent to Escheat Unclaimed Funds on Deposit or Held 
by the Court under Government Code §68084.1 

 
You are hereby advised that the Superior Court has been holding funds for uncashed Juror checks in the 
amount of $174,741.32 that have not been claimed for at least three years since the payment was 
issued and the funds first became eligible for disbursement. These uncashed checks are for Jury services 
performed December 2008 through September 2017.  Under Gov. Code § 68084.1(a), the funds will 
become the property of the Superior Court if the owner(s) fail to present a claim or file a verified 
complaint seeking recovery of the funds by 12/11/2020, a date not less than 45 days nor more than 60 
days after first publication of this notice.  The individual amounts and details of the unclaimed property 
are available through the link listed below. 
 
If you believe that you, or a person for whom you are a legal guardian or representative, are entitled to 
all or a portion of the funds held by the Superior Court, you must submit the claim form available 
through the link listed below or file and serve a verified complaint no later than 12/11/2020.  The claim 
form must be submitted before the date designated herein. 
 
Claims and inquiries related to this escheatment can be emailed to AccountingServices@occourts.org or 
mailed to the Superior Court of California, County of Orange Accounting Services, at 700 Civic Center 
Drive West, Santa Ana, CA 92701.  
 

Click here to view the List 
 
Click here for the Claim form & Instructions 

mailto:AccountingServices@occourts.org
https://www.occourts.org/general-public/notices/general/FinalPublishList2020.pdf
https://www.occourts.org/general-public/notices/general/ClaimFormInstructions.pdf

